
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
May 
W/C 16 - RE Week & Walk to school 
week. Letters are being sent home today! 
Wed 18 – Year 5/6 Netball team competes 
at UEA School Games. 09:30 – 14:00. 
Wed 18 – Little Wandle phonics session 
Mon - 23 – School Council Art day. 
Tue 24 – Class Photos. 
Fri 27 – Class 3 cake sale. 3pm. 
Fri 27 – Last day of half term. 
Mon – 30 – 3 Summer Half Term holiday. 
June 
Mon 6 – Children back to school. 
W/C 6 – Year 1 Phonics screening. 
W/C 6 – Year 4 multiplication tests. 
Thurs 9 – The new Year R children’s 1st 
transition day and parent talk. 
Fri 10 – Jubilee celebrations. 
Mon 13 - Pray space week.  
Wed 15 – Year 5/6 Cricket Team compete 
at Melton Cricket Club. 
Thurs 16 – 2nd transition day for new Year 
R children. 
Thurs 23 – Final transition day for the new 
Year R children. 
Mon 27 – Year 3/4 Tri-Golf Team at 
Bungay Golf Club (am). 
Wed – Thurs 29 – 30 – Hethersett 
Secondary School transition days. 
July 
Fri 1 - Talent Show. 
Tue 5-7 – Wymondham High transition. 
Fri 8 – Reports to parents. 
Wed 13 – Open evening. 
Fri 15 – Sports day. 
Mon 18 – Coastal Day. 
Tue 19 - Class 4 production. 
Wed 20 – Head Teacher for the day. 
Fri 22 – Last day of term, leavers 
assembly. 

FOW News 
EGM – Wednesday 18th May, 8pm, Via Teams. 

Next Wednesday we will be holding an EGM where we will be electing our new 

committee roles as well as welcoming new members. Please either let the 

office know or contact us on our FB page if you would like to join us (as we will 

need your email address) and we will send you a link to the meeting. 

Jubilee Picnic – Friday 10th June. 

Please let us know ASAP if you would like to join us and would like to order an 

afternoon tea. Forms were sent home, but we have spares if needed. The 

afternoon teas can cater for most allergies / requirements so please write any 

you may have when returning the forms. Thank you. 

Freeze Pop Friday! Returning from today (13th May)! 

Freeze pops will be 20p each (Hot weather not needed luckily!) 
 

And finally…….. We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who has 

supported our latest fundraisers. We are pleased to say we have funded the 

new reading corners that will be going into each class, along with Ebooks and 

the book bugs workshops that took place in school recently. Thank you! FOW 

 

 

 

Notice 
We would like to make you aware 

that there have been several cases 

of head lice in school. 
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Reminders 

Next week is walk to school 

week, letters are coming 

home today! 

 

Next Thursday 19th May we 

have a change in menu, 

please see attached to the 

newsletter email the flyer 

detailing the changes to the 

menu.  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Finley C    Class 2: Darcey J, Lucy L 
Class 3: Max, Zach  Class 4: Flo A,  Jamie 

 

Important dates/changes to dates to 
look out for! 

Social Media: We will be running some 
information sessions on internet safety and 
how to keep your children safe online in the 
near future. Just a quick reminder that the 
minimum age for most social media apps is 
13. 
The Little Wandle phonics session for 
parents has been rearranged for 
Wednesday 18th May. 9am and 3pm in the 
school hall.  
 

Bikeability – Here are some words from the children about their experience: 

The Bikeability was great! We learnt 

about which side of the bike to stand 

on and how to use the breaks  

properly. They also taught us how 

to get on the bike correctly and  

learnt about road safety measures. 

Over all we had a great experience 

and would like to thank all the adults 

that organised it. Oliver and Laurie.  


